

2018 Fall Sprints

- [Sprints](#)
 - [Sprint 1 \(Sept 10 - 21\)](#)
 - [Participants](#)
 - [Objectives](#)
 - [Sprint 2 \(Oct 1 - 12\)](#)
 - [Participants](#)
 - [Objectives](#)
- [Resources](#)
- [Standups \(please post update by 10am EST\)](#)
 - [Slack Standup Template](#)
- [Meetings](#)

Sprints

Sprint 1 (Sept 10 - 21)

Participants

- [Danny Bernstein](#)
- [Andrew Woods](#) - week 1
- [Ben Pennell](#)
- [Peter Eichman](#)
- [Mohamed Mohideen Abdul Rasheed](#)
- [Michael Durbin](#)
- [Jared Whiklo](#)
- <your name here>

Objectives

1. 5.0 Testing
2. 5.0 Release
3. Progress to CTS Completion
4. Documentation

Sprint 2 (Oct 1 - 12)

Participants

- [Danny Bernstein](#)
- [Andrew Woods](#) - week 1
- [Ben Pennell](#) ?
- [Peter Eichman](#)
- [Mohamed Mohideen Abdul Rasheed](#)
- [Jon Roby](#)
- [Yinlin Chen](#)
- <your name here>

Objectives

1. ...

Resources

- [Fedora API Spec and Delta Document Verification](#)
- <https://fcrepo.github.io/fcrepo-specification>
- [Kanban Board](#)
- [5.x Documentation Updates](#)
- [CTS Issues](#)
- [Release Testing - 5.0.0](#)

Standups (please post update by 10am EST)

Slack Standup Template

[API Alignment Standup]

Finished yesterday:

{ticket titles and associated JIRA links}
{AND please include brief textual description}

Working on today:

{ticket titles and associated JIRA links}
{AND please include brief textual description}

Blockers:

{brief textual description}

Meetings

- [Sprint 1 kickoff meeting](#)
- [2018 Fall Sprint 2 Kick-Off Meeting](#)